Lori Martin

M
From: ELizABETH sivesinD (GG

Sent: Friday, January 8, 2021 12:48 PM
To: Lori Martin

Subject: Public comment re item VII1.2
Please Lori,

Would you mind to read the following at the time Council will recognize Susan Tolley's contribution to
the PC.

Dear Susan,

Thank you for your long and constructive work done as a Planning commissioner.

Your wise approach to solve issues raised during meetings helped to bring the debate to a
reasonable level made of compromizes.

I am sure developers appreciated your kind and yet determine spirit you have constantly expressed
during all these years.

Your long experience will be missed, but it is now time to enjoy another chapter in your life.
Watching the developments in progress and the ones to come will make you proud of your service for
our city.

Thank you Susan!

Gerard Boulanger

Former City council member






